
 

 

 
 
Ref: KH/RP/VM 
 
24th June 2025 
 

House Hill Walk for Birmingham Children’s Hospital 

Dear Parent and Carer, 

We are delighted to inform you that your child has been selected to take part in a local hill 
walk, which their House is named after as part of our Trustwide Community Project, 
supporting Birmingham Children’s Hospital. This is a fantastic opportunity for our pupils to 
engage in outdoor learning, promote physical wellbeing, and contribute to an important 
charitable cause. Pupils will be accompanied by their Head of House and a trained Lowland 
Leader for the walk. 

Walk Details: 

• Date of Walk: 30th June Malvern/Wrekin or 1st July Clent/Bredon 

• Departure Time: Approximately 9.00am from Barr Beacon School 
• Transport: Pupils will travel by minibus to the venue 
• Return Time: Pupils will return before the end of the school day. If we are late 

returning, we will contact parents/carers via WEDUC. 

What Pupils Will Need: 

To ensure the safety and comfort of all pupils, the following items are essential: 

• Suitable walking gear (including walking boots) 
• A packed lunch and plenty of water 
• A walking bag containing: 

o A waterproof jacket 
o Spare socks and a spare top 
o Sun cream 
o Water bottle 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Sponsorship: 

As part of the fundraising effort, all participating pupils are required to raise a minimum of 
£50.00 in sponsorship. Pupils will be provided with their own Just Giving Link so that they 
can collect sponsorship which will then go straight into the Matrix Academy Trust collection 
for Birmingham Children’s Hospital. 

Important Reminders: 

Please ensure the school is informed of any changes to your contact information or any 
new medical conditions that may affect your child on the day. Please return the reply slip 
below to reception before 21st June 2025. 

We are extremely proud of our pupils for taking part in this event and supporting such a 
worthwhile cause. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us via 
postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk 

Yours sincerely,       

     

Mrs K Hibbs       Miss R Porter 
Headteacher       Assistant Headteacher 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

House Hill Walk – 30th June Malvern/Wrekin or 1st July Clent/Bredon – Return to 
Reception before 21st June. 

o I give permission for my child _______________________ (write full name) to 
participate in the Hill Walk to raise money for Birmingham Children’s Hospital. 

o I will support my child to raise at least £50.00 for the charity and submit it via the 
link provided. 

o I will update the school with any medical or contact details if these have changed. 

Signed:__________________________________________  

Print name: ______________________ 

Date:__________________________ 
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